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Principal lUeaver  Reports To Porents15 Students  Enrol I 
In D a n e e  C la s s

With eirrohasis, Ifrs. Belle 
Hinnant, dance instructor, 
stressed that aporeciation 
of the ballet, one of 
America’s fast grooving 
dances, should be devel
oped as one develones ap
preciation for good music. 
She pointed out that in 
addition to the tap, acro
batic, and ballroom danc
ing taught, one classical 
ballet was included in the 
year's instruction.
Miss Mary Hinnant, as
sistant to her mother, 
studied ballet in New York 
this summer at the 
American Ballet School and 
Fokine's School of Ballet.
PUBLIC PERFORMANCES 
Public performances dur
ing the year vail depend 
upon requests. The class 
gave three numbers last 
Friday night at the Coro
nation Ceremory. Those 
participating were Kay 
Strickland, Celia Pitts 
May, Bobbie Lou Batts, 
Pegg5T Mary Kates, Ann 
Brock, Linda Strickland, 
and Keith Vicke,
Other members of the 15- 
member class are Carolyn 
High, Betsy Allen May, 
Carolyn Finch, Lane Farmer, 
Gwen Burgess, Mary 
Elizabeth Glover, and 
Teddy W^ne V/hitley.

MONDAY im N IN G S l

Miss Tomlinson in trying

to quiet her senior class,

turned and said, "I wish

you would all get quiet;

today is Monday morning 
and I'm worn out. "She 
hastily gave her going to 
the S\.ate-Carolina game as 
an e:culaiiation»

The Principal's Column
this month might well be 
called "Rambling Thoughts." 
There are several things 
that need to be knoTO from 
and about the school.
First, attendance is off 
this year. This is espe
cially true in the high 
school. Attendance in the 
grades is almost up to 
previous y e a r s T h e  
enroll’Tient in high school 
is thirteen below the end 
of the first month enroll
ment last year. It udll be 
necessary to maintain good 
attendance in oi.̂ er to 
keep the teachers now as
signed to the school.

PUBLICATION OF BUGLE 
The appearance again of 
the Bugle after a two year 
lapse is good news for 
everyone. Publishing a 
school paper requires a 
lot of work, and the 
patrons and students owe a 
debt of gratitude to the 
journalism class.
The school lunch room is 
operated on a non-profit 
basis. Serving lunches for 
20 cents each and balanc
ing the budget at the same 
time presents something of 
a problem. Parents can

Pr inc ipa l  Ass igns  
Chapel  Programs

Draft measure became nec- 
essary, reports Principal 
M.^W. Weaver, in order to 
get chapel programs as
signed regularly, 
starting with the senior^ 
the draft Trill come down 
through the grades. "The 
program is to be left en
tirely up to the stu
dents," said Mr. Weaver,

help in this situation by 
requesting free lunches 
only when there is real
need. In too many cases, 
requests for free lunches
come v;hen the child, the
parents, and the school
would profit if no such
request was made. There
are instances when free
lunches are needed, but
please request them only
after other efforts have
been exhausted,

X-RAY
A free X-Ray for T. B. 
will be available at the 
school on October 13, lU, 
17, 18. The unit will be 
in a trailer located near
the baseball diamond. The 
hours are from 11:00 A, M, 
to 5:00 P. M. Every person 
15 years of age and' older 
is urged to get the X-Ray,

Labora to ry  Serves 
As  Project ion Koorri

Because of the need for 
the old projection room as 
a class room, the labora
tory has been equipped to 
serve in a dual capacity, 
projection room and sci
ence laboratory.
The school receives its 
films from the county film 
library in Nashville, In 
order to obtain a specific 
film at a specific time it 
is necessary for a teacher 
to book the desired film 
several weeks in advance. 
Already the geography 
class has seen three 
films, Wheat Farming, 
Southeastern States, and 
Southweastern States. Mrs, 
Laurine Lassiter, geo- 
granhy teacher, has sev
eral more booked for her 
class to see during the 
year.


